Waller, Scott

From: Jastrzebski, Marysia

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 2:51 PM

To: Waller, Scott

Subject: FW: Re: sludge application condition in NPDES permit No. AR0044016 - North Central
Unit

Could you please save on website? Thanks, m

From: Jastrzebski, Marysia

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 2:50 PM

To: leon.starks@arkansas.gov

Cc: 'danny.blankenship@arkansas.gov'; dberanek@mcclelland-engrs.com; Fleming, Eric; Johnson, Miles; Hogan, Stephen
Subject: re: Re: sludge application condition in NPDES permit No. AR0044016 - North Central Unit

Dear Mr. Starks,

This e-mail is written in reference to our phone conversation last Friday. In accordance with the NPDES permit
AR0044016 issued on January 31, 2011 the approval to land apply biosolids under this NPDES permit is limited to a
maximum of two (2) years after this permit’s effective date. Based on Conditions 6 and 7 of Part Il a separate land
application permit was to be obtained within this time period or application of biosolids was to cease. Furthermore, an
application for authorization to land apply biosolids was to be submitted to the ADEQ within one hundred twenty (120)
days after the permit’s effective date (no later than May 31, 2011). A review of the Department’s records indicates that
the application for a state permit was received on June 6, 2011. This application was reviewed and determined to be
incomplete on June 23, 2011. Information to satisfy the deficiency was requested by July 23, 2011. This letter can be
found here:

http://www.adeq.state.ar.us/ftproot/Pub/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/LTR/5124-
W _Incompleteness%20Letter 20110623.pdf

Since the required information was not received by due date, your application was cancelled and returned to you with
the letter dated 09/13/2011. This letter can be found here:

http://www.adeq.state.ar.us/ftproot/Pub/WebDatabases/PermitsOnline/NPDES/LTR/5124-
W _Cancellation%200f%20Application 20110913.pdf

As discussed please note that the land application will have to cease on February 1, 2013, unless you receive coverage
under a separate state land application permit from a No-Discharge Section. Please contact Stephen Hogan of No-
Discharge Section of the Water Division if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Marysia
Cc: Stephen Hogan, No Discharge Section
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